
TOWN OF MERCER, IRON COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

A public hearing to afford interested parties an opportunity to comment, give input, and discuss          
3 Elements of the 2025-2045 TOWN OF MERCER COMPREHENSIVE PLAN will be held at 

5:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

Mercer Town Hall, 2657 W. Railroad Street 

The 3 Elements of the plan to be discussed are  

“HOUSING, TRANSPORTATION, UTILITIES & COMMUNITY FACILITIES” 

Draft copies of the proposed Element chapters are available on the Town of Mercer website:                                           
townofmercer.com and the Mercer Public library website: mercerpubliclibrary.org                         
Hard copies of the plan will also be available at both the town office and the library. 

If interested individuals are unable to attend the Public Hearing, they are invited to forward 
comments and input to the Mercer Town Clerk either via email at tomiron@centurytel.net, by 
mailing them to P.O. Box 149, Mercer 54547, or by dropping them off at the town office. 

 

 

 

 


